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To all concerned parties, 

I support Or Sb769 completely. The issue of cougars in the state is a “local” issue. It 

varies county to county. The solutions should be local solutions decided by each 

county.  

Exactly like the US law of the land. The US gives the power of most decisions to 

each individual state, because each state has its own circumstances. This just takes 

this down one more level.  

Give the decision to the local residents of each county! 

Sincerely  

Jeff Bailey  

Oregon resident of 69 years  


